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Dates to Remember 2017-2018 

 

November 
 8 
13 
24 

No classes for K-8 
Remembrance Day – no classes 
Grades K-12 Parent Teacher 
Conferences/Professional Learning Day – 
no classes 

December 
6 

22 
Half Day for K-12 – morning only  
Last Day of  First Term – morning only 

January 
8 

17 
First Day for students 
Half Day for K-12 – morning only 

 
19 

 February 
Family Day – No classes 

 
5-9 
14 
29 

 
30 

  March 
March Break 
No Classes for K-8 
Grades K-12 Parent Teacher Student 
Conferences – no classes 
Good Friday - no classes 

 
 2 
25  

 April 
Easter Monday – no classes 
Half day for students K-12 – morning only 

 
4 
7 

21 

 May 
Provincial Subject Council – no classes 
AEFNB & NBTA Meeting – no classes 
Victoria Day – no classes 

 
22 

 June 
Last Day for students 

 

Special thanks to Home & School and 

parent volunteers for our wonderful, fun 

Halloween dance and carnival!! 

 

 

Special THANK YOU’s  

 
Thank you to Berwick/Mt Middleton Women’s Institute 
for the bushel of apples!  
 
Also, thank you to Kennebecasis Valley Women’s 
Institute for the $100 to go toward the cost of new 
netbooks. 
 
Thank you to Nancy Grieve-Watters for her donation 
of gently used books! 
 
Thank you to Dale Reicker, the Pumpkin Man, who 
visited and brought pumpkins to the school on Friday, 
October 27th!  
 

 
 

UPCOMING EVENTS IN NOVEMBER 

3rd – Career Dress up Day 

7th – Remembrance Day Service 

20th – 6:00 p.m. PSSC Meeting 

 7:15 p.m. Home & School Meeting 

21st – Hot lunch/milk due for December 

 

 

HOME & SCHOOL NEWS 

Dates to Remember: 
 
Next meeting: November 20th @ 7:15PM – All 
Welcome!   - Topic: Christmas Dinner  
 
Pie Pick Up: Thursday, November 23rd 2PM to 7 
PM or Friday, November 24th during school 
hours 
 
 

 
As you may have already heard, we are 
planning to do some much needed repairs to 
the primary playground! Please stay tuned for 
our upcoming events and fundraisers to help 
make this happen! 
 
A BIG thank you too goes to all the volunteers, 
shoppers, and Sobeys Sussex for helping us kick 
off our fundraising goals by collecting $611 
grocery packing! 
 
Our Pie Fundraiser has been a hit! Stay tuned 
for an actual count of how many pies A.E.S has 
sold!  
 
Popcorn, games, and monster moves, the 
ghosts & goblins had a ton of fun during our 
annual Halloween Dance & Activities!! Thanks 
to everyone for helping out!  
 
It might not look like it yet, but ski season is just 
around the corner! We will soon be sending 
home information about the 6 week After 
School Ski program. Poley Mountain has been 
teaching children in our area how to ski for over 
10 years!  
 
Make sure you join us at our next meeting as 
we discuss our Annual Christmas Dinner! This 
year we are adding a twist and will need all 
hands on deck - please come out and help us 
make memories for all our children. 

Questions & Suggestions!  

Email us aeshomeandschool@outlook.com or 
join our Facebook Group: AES Home & School 
Association Parents Group 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S
mailto:aeshomeandschool@outlook.com


    Apohaqui Elementary News 

 
 

Amiable, Enthusiastic, Supportive 
 

Anglophone South Website:  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S 

 

Snow line:  1-888-868-6555 

 

November 2017 
432-2021  

 

apohaqui.nbed.nb.ca 

 

 

Celebrate Notes . . . .!! 

 
Subway is once again sponsoring our 
“Caught You at Your Best/Caught You 
Being a Bucket Filler” program.  
 
This initiative brings a number of on-going 
initiatives together in one monthly 
celebration.  AES promotes the positive 
learning environment through involvement 
in the Bucket Filler program.  Students have 
the opportunity to have their positive actions 
and kind, respectful words recognized by 
having a ballot placed in the class ‘bucket’ 
when they are ‘caught’ making these 
exemplary choices.  Once a month each 
class randomly chooses one child’s name 
out of this bucket and the fortunate winner 
receives a free Subway lunch provided by 
our local Subway restaurant in Sussex.  
Students also have their names read on the 
morning announcements and the list is 
placed in each monthly parent newsletter.  
The names and Subway orders are 
collected by two grade 5 students involved 
in the Friendly Helper leadership program.  
 
Students recognize that it is an honour to 
receive the free lunch which also provides 
an opportunity for staff to promote the extra 
benefits of making kind, caring choices on a 
daily basis. 
 
The winners in October were:  Bently D, 
Marley L, Jadyn L, Ally W, and Parker M. 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
Apohaqui Elementary is part of the New 
Brunswick Anglophone School District – 
South and is directly supported by the 

Hampton Education Centre. 
 

 
 

Curling for Grade 4/5’s 

 

We are excited to have the opportunity for the 
Grade 4/5 students to go curling at the Sussex 
Golf and Curling Club again this year.  Clean 
indoor shoes, warm clothing (in layers) and 
helmets are required for students to be permitted 
to attend. The dates are Thursday, November 30, 
December 7 and 14.  
 
Thank you to the Sussex  
Curling Club, organizers  
and volunteers who make 
this possible for all Grade 5  
students in the Sussex area. 

 

 
 

 

Congratulations to our 

“Firefighters for a Day” 
 

The following students won the 
draw and were “Firefighters for a 

Day” at the Sussex Fire 
Department on October 21st. 

 
K –Parker M, Gr. 1 – Claire L,  

Gr. 2 – Jadyn L, and  

Gr. 3 – Syrus K. 
 

Career Week 

 
October 30 – November 3 all across the Country 

students from K- College will be discussing careers. 

This week allows all students to participate in activities, 

lesson plans and workshops to make sure that Canadian 

students have the information they need to make wise 

career decisions—information about skills, education 

and training. It is neat for the students to make a direct 

link between the skills they use now to employment in 

the future. If you would like to visit your child’s class 

please send along a note or contact the school.  See how 

many different careers you can name each day at your 

house! On November 3rd your child will also have a 

chance to dress in their career choice or a job they 

would like to do someday.   

 

 

 

Sobeys “Stuff the Bus” food drive 

Sobeys and our Community are joining together 
to help feed the hungry.  Send in non-perishable 
food items and help “Stuff the Bus.”  The items 
will be picked up Wednesday, November 29th! 
By collecting donations from the students, staff, 
friends and/or family, we can make a difference! 

 

 

Random Act of Kindness~  

 
We are lucky enough again this year to be awarded 

money from the Sussex and Area Community 

Foundation to help us with our Random Act of 

Kindness. We will be purchasing small gifts for Ms. 

Bevans’ Craft Club to place around the village during a 

walk next week.  

 

  

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S
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Attendance Matters! 

 

PERFECT ATTENDANCE 

FOR THE  

MONTH OF OCTOBER 

       Jack B.       Joel C.     Adison C. 

       Jaden C.       Brooklyn D.    Wyatt D.      

       Felicia F.       Carley F.        Hayden F.  

       Hunter F.       Miranda F.     Izabella G.       

       Blake G.       Leah G.        Avery H. 

       Kennadi H.       Chloe H.        Brian H. 

       Ashton K.       Jadyn L.    Claire L. 

       Parker M.       Kaitlyn M.    Spencer M. 

       Jacob M.       Parker Mc.    Brieah M.  

        Parker O.       Paige P.    Alexus SM. 

        Declan T.        Kayden W.  
 
 
        

Congratulations!! 
      

      

   

Money due Tuesday, November 21 !  

December’s Milk Money 

  

13 Days x $.40 = $5.20 

 

Student___________________________         Gr _____ 

 

Chocolate ______     White ______ 

 

 

December’s Monday Hot Lunch 

 (Ham Sub) 

 

3 Days x $3 = $9.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr ______ 

December’s Wednesday Hot Lunch 

 (Cheese pizza) 

 

2 Days x $2/slice = $4.00 

 

Student___________________________  Gr ______ 

December’s Friday Hot Lunch 

 (Soup and half grilled cheese) 

 

3 Days x $3 = $9.00 

 

Student____________________________  Gr ______ 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S
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Night of Environmental Science ! 

AES and Science East presented an evening of 

hands-on learning for the entire community on 

Thursday, Oct. 19.  The event took place in the 

school gymnasium with over 100 visitors 

throughout the hour and a half event.  Families 

had the opportunity to have fun with science-

themed activities while learning more about New 

Brunswick’s forests, wildlife and waterways as 

well as information from Kings County Solid 

Waste Commission.  Representatives were 

present from Kennebecasis Watershed 

Restoration Committee, Ducks Unlimited as well 

as NB’s Forest Sector. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

And a special day of learning on Oct. 19th too! 

 

 

 

The Pumpkin Man at AES 

 

 

 

WOW!!  

Thank you, Syrus,  

for your pop-tab  

contribution. 

 

 

 

 

http://web1.nbed.nb.ca/sites/ASD-S
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Program Information for French Second language Programs  

 

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO ALL GRADES K, 2 & 5 PARENTS / GUARDIANS 

Information Sessions, regarding program selection for September 2018, will be held according to the following schedule. 

The information will be provided on options for the Grades 1, 3 and 6 students:  English Prime Program, Early French Immersion Program (Gr. 1 and Gr. 3 entries) and the Late 

Gr. 6 French Immersion Program.  

This year program registration will be done online.  The link will be provided when the registration site is operating. 

Parents/guardians are invited to whichever meeting they wish to attend.  The information presented will be the same at 

all meetings.   

  

PROGRAMS INFORMATION MEETINGS to be held in November & December 2017 

HAMPTON EDUCATION CENTRE   

Date Time Location “Snow” Date 

Monday,  
November 20, 2017 

6:30 P.M. 
Kennebecasis Valley High School - 
Theater 

Tuesday, November 21, 2017 

 Kennebecasis Valley High School- Theater 

Wednesday,  
November 22, 2017 

6:30 P.M. Hampton Middle School - Theater 
Thursday, November 23, 2017  Hampton 
Middle School- Theater 

Wednesday,  
December 6, 2017 

6:30 P.M. 
Sussex Regional High School - 
Theater 

Thursday, December 7, 2017  Sussex 
Regional High School- Theater 
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